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Pinwheels for Peace! 
Pinwheels will be displayed at the Great Neck Library on Sept. 21, 2021

Troops can begin placing them at the Library to line around the flower bed in front of the main door on Sunday September 19th
 
This is a great way to start a meeting with your girls or have the girls make during your parent meeting.  
Print the template from the link below and follow the instructions.    
http://www.pinwheelsforpeace.com/Pinwheels_for_Peace/pinwheel_template.html

Please fill out the form below to order patches for your troop.
 
******************************************************************
 
Troop Number ______  Leaders Name __________ ______________________________
 
 
Number of Patches_______  @ $1.50 each = ___________________________________
 
 
Make checks payable to: GSCCC.  
Please turn check and this form in by 9/27th - to Jennifer Rossettini 
3329 DONCASTER COURT, VB VA 23452 
Or Order via an email to Service Unit and pay via Pay Pal on our website
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